
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Khursheed Ahmed  
Date: Tue, Nov 8, 2022 at 10:43 AM 
Subject: I & R Committee 
To: Jennie Hamilton 

Dear Jennie: 

I would like to step down from this committee. I have been with the group for over a year and found it 
quite ineffective. I am sure things will be better under your leadership, but I am so over-committed with 
other community matters that I feel I can be more productive elsewhere. 

If there is anything I  can do for advice related to South Asian matters, please do  not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Khursheed Ahmed 

President, 
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